桃園市立平鎮高中 105 學年度 第一學期 期末考 高二 英文科試卷 適用班級:201-214 考試範圍: Lung Tung B3: U8~U12; Studio Classroom: December; Sentence Patterns and Translation: Unit5~Unit6 答題說明:選擇題(1~80 題)請依題號劃卡,非選擇部分請填寫於答案卷,並將答案卡與答案卷一起交回試卷張數:共三張六頁填答方式:答案卡

注意事項:若因個人因素致使無法讀卡,一律扣總分五分

I. Vocabulary and Idioms (15%, @1)
1. Ms. Hans is a great music teacher and has a choir for years.
(A) conducted (B) associated (C) imitated (D) downloaded
2. Several managed to escape from jail and the police have been trying to locate them.
(A) prodigies (B) celebrities (C) criminals (D) chambers
3. Before a typhoon comes, we should take such as preparing candles and first-aid kits.
(A) orchestras (B) symphonies (C) accommodations (D) precautions
4. My plane is going to in about an hour.
(A) distract (B) depart (C) stimulate (D) startle
5. Nothing we say or do can the grieving mother and make her feel less sorrowful about her son's death.
(A) compose (B) stammer (C) console (D) embark
6. After her daughter was born, Emily had the of whether she should quit her job or continue to pursue her passion.
(A) pace (B) delight (C) surge (D) dilemma
7. This inspiring story is about how an optimistic teenager who had cancer in the face of many painful treatments
(A) excavated (B) opposed (C) thrived (D) persevered
8. Bad habits You need determination to make a change.
(A) die hard (B) turn away (C) look after (D) pull away
9. After Paul went broke, his friends' visits became and then, eventually stopped completely.
(A) glorious (B) infrequent (C) exotic (D) peculiar
10. The tornado caused damage to the village, leaving thousands of people homeless.
(A) extensive (B) authentic (C) fabled (D) flexible
11. Billy's excellent performance in the test him from the others in the class.
(A) set; apart (B) took; apart (C) set; up (D) told; to
12. To protect its people, the government should drug abuse.
(A) look up to (B) crack down on (C) stay up (D) break up with
13. I purchased a lot of presents for Christmas gloves, there are jackets, sweaters, and hats.
(A) On average (B) Instead of (C) Along with (D) In a sense
14. Unable to speak any Chinese, the Brazilian student had a hard time the rest of the class.
(A) keeping on (B) falling behind (C) keeping up with (D) looking down upon
15. When I am faced with great difficulties, my best friend is always the one who keeps me company and me
(A) build; up (B) sees; through (C) deals; with (D) brings; to an end
II. Multiple choice (10%, @1)
16.Choose the correct sentence.
(A) So difficult the problem was that we could not solve it in a short time.
(B) So fast the young man ran that he won the championship.
(C) So convenient is the smartphone that I can use it to go on Facebook anywhere.
(D) So hardly do you work that you can always achieve your goal.
17.Rainy it was, we did still go sightseeing.
(A) like (B) although (C) for (D) as

38. Keith is having trouble his math assignment, so he will ask the teacher for help.
(A) about (B) on (C) in (D) with
39 receiving my letter of complaint, the hotel manager sent me a written apology.
(A) In (B) On (C) For (D) At
40. If you to explore the city on foot, you should probably carry a map with you.
(A) would like (B) have trouble (C) feel like (D) have fun
41. It goes that you will need to dress nicely for your sister's wedding
(A) to say (B) with saying (C) without saying (D) saying
42. Besides, I remember telling you I have two part-time jobs when I was in college just to make ends meet.
(A) got used to (B) was used to (C) use to (D) used to
43. Lisa couldn't help when the monster came on-screen during the movie.
(A) but scream (B) but screaming (C) but to scream (D) scream 44 It is useless sleep now because you have to go to work in an hour.
(A) try to (B) to try to (C) trying (D) tried
45. Fiona considered up with her boyfriend, but she didn't have the courage.
(A) break (B) having broken (C) to break (D) breaking
(-)
IV. Cloze (30%, @2)
(A) Hummingbirds are admired for many reasons. For one thing, they are the smallest warm-blooded animals on earth.
Their average weight is 1.8 grams for the smallest species. Therefore, they are hard to spot. For another, a hummer's wings
beat about 18-80 times per second. They normally fly46 a speed of 25 to 30 miles per hour. In fact, they can dive at
around 60 miles per hour47, they can fly forward, backward, upside down, or even hover in mid-air. As a result,
they can stay over a flower long enough to suck out all the nectar they need. All these traits make them different from 48
birds. Some types, such as the ruby-throated hummingbird, are even able to fly across the Gulf of Mexico, a distance of 800
kilometers, without the opportunity to eat anything. They do this by increasing their weight by49100%, giving them a
stockpile of fuel in the form of fat for their journey. Hummers live in the Americas. They are migratory, with some species
50 10,000 miles in a single season.
AG(A) at (B) in (G) on (B) for
46. (A) at (B) in (C) on (D) for
47.(A) However (B) Therefore (C) In addition (D) Conversely
48. (A) all (B) all the other (C) any (D) another
49. (A) no more than (B) as many (C) as widely as (D) up to
50. (A) travel (B) traveling (C) traveled (D) to travel
(B) Both the melody and lyrics of "When You Wish upon a Star" are important in Disney businesses. Pinocchio, the hero in
the movie that is featured this song, turns from a puppet51 a real boy because he works hard to make his dreams come true.
The words of the song actually are a true description of Walt Disney's life. A modest background didn't stop Disney from
dreaming big. Though there were many52 in his career, he never stopped believing in himself. He waited patiently for
his big break. Finally, Mickey Mouse saved the day and his career soared. Mickey Mouse is probably the most famous Disney icon
If you have been following his short films long enough, you might have noticed something very interesting about him. No other
Disney character has been53 go through as many changes as Mickey. Ever since he was featured in <i>Steamboat Willie</i> in
1928, Mickey Mouse54 Walt Disney's most famous cartoon character. Walt Disney first thought up Mickey Mouse at the
age of 26 when he was taking a train from New York to Los Angeles. Disney's studio in LA was full of ideas, but it seemed that the
East coast bigwigs weren't willing to support him. He came up with the idea of a cute mouse with big black ears and red velvet
A C 41
pants. At first he called him "Mortimer", but his wife convinced him to use the friendlier-sounding "Mickey."55
pants. At first he called him "Mortimer", but his wife convinced him to use the friendlier-sounding "Mickey."55 bringing his team bad news, he told them excitedly about his new idea. Little did they all realize that Mickey would soon become the most famous mouse in the world!

- 51. (A) of (B) up (C) into (D) with
- 52. (A) poverty (B) hardships (C) bravery (D) qualifications
- 53. (A) allowed for (B) allowing to (C) allow with (D) allowed to
- 54. (A) been (B) were (C) had been (D) has been
- 55. (A) Since (B) Even if (C) Instead of (D) As well as
- (C) As we drive along Taiwan's coastal highways, we can enjoy stunning views. The rocks and bays ____56___ white sand beaches. And the beautiful capes reach into the sea. If we ride on a pleasure boat, we can catch breathtaking views while white dolphins and whales jump out of the water. ___57__ groups of colorful tropical fish and coral reefs, we can go snorkeling or scuba diving near the shore. The sea ___58__ Taiwan has extremely varied features which showcase the world's richest sea life. The ocean around us is a paradise of infinite beauty as well as ___59__ numerous forms of marine life. Before we have even seen a small part of it, we can destroy it for good. Or we can learn to share it. It's time for us to make a wise choice. Efforts___60__ solve the problem. The government has set up a special agency to cope with it. Nature reserves have been created to protect the ecosystems. Classes on environmental awareness and protection are also being given to local people and tourists alike.
- 56. (A) line in (B) lined along (C) are lined with (D) lining for
- 57. (A) Observe (B) To observe (C) Observed (D) Observing
- 58. (A) surrounding (B) surrounded (C) surrounds (D) surrounded by
- 59. (A) home for (B) home around (C) home with (D) home to
- 60. (A) be made to (B) been made with (C) are being made to (D) will be made for

V. Matching (15%, @1) (不需考慮大小寫)

	(A) outside of	(B) on	(C) inviting	(D) aware of	(E) which
- 1	(11) 0 410144 01	(2) 011	(0)	()	(-)

Quite paradoxically, Antarctica has become the coldest vacation hot spot! Though the frozen continent doesn't seem __61__, some 37,000 tourists are expected to set out on a trip to the South Pole during this "hot" season. Ice, wind and temperatures make the trip an impossibility __62__ November through March. Some prefer large cruises to travel comfortably, but they never dock at a port. Once landing, visitors are privileged to have unique experiences. Tours of active scientific research facilities are often available, and visitors can see various penguins and seals, some of __63__ are bold enough to get up close. They can also enjoy kayaking, mountaineering and diving there. Yet, an extremely important consideration that must be made is one's environmental footprint. Every person, vehicle and vessel inevitably leaves an impact __64__ this frozen land. Thus, rules like time limits on land, keeping a 5-meter distance from animals and never taking or leaving anything on the continent must be strictly followed. Some argue that it's better for humans to stay away from this land forever. However, most believe seeing Antarctica in person helps make the world more __65__ the importance of environmental protection. When you work out the timing and spare the money, put yourself on the waiting list to explore the bottom of the world.

(A) audition	(B) did	(C) portrayal	(D) dealt	(E) performing
\ <i>\</i>	` '	\ / X	` '	` ' '

It's hard to imagine that Emily Blunt, now a household name, ever faced extreme challenges and disappointments. As a child, Emily struggled with stuttering. At the age of 12, the speaking problem caused her so much embarrassment that she stopped speaking. Luckily, a teacher saw her impersonating some of her classmates. She began to participate in a school play using a different accent. And she didn't stutter even once! However, at 16, she was __66__ a very disappointing blow — she was rejected by Westminster School. Originally, she planned to follow in her sister's academic footsteps. She was instead admitted to a private college known for its performing arts program. Little __67__ she know the rejection would lead her to a different path. There, she was spotted by an agent, who arranged her to __68__ for a London play. In 2001, with only six months of formal acting experience, Emily found herself __69__ with Judi Dench! Then she began to land roles both on British TV and in films, and she received many awards. She was most acclaimed for her __70__ of Queen Victoria in *The Young Victoria*. Looking back, she was glad she stood firm in the face of adversity. Without those setbacks, she would not be who she is now.

(A) alongside	(B) legend	(C) native to	(D) forth	(E) laid

Poinsettias are popular holiday decorations. __71__ southern Mexico, the plants were considered symbols of purity by Mexican Aztecs, but they are now known as "Flowers of the Holy Night" around the world. For many, nothing says Christmas better than the beautiful, bright red poinsettias. How did poinsettias and Christmas come together? According to a __72__, a Mexican girl named Pepita and her cousin Pedro were looking forward to Christmas. But they were poor and had no money to buy gifts for the baby Jesus. One Christmas Eve, as they were walking to church, they met an angel who told them Jesus would love any gift they gave it was given in love. So they picked some weeds from __73__ the road and brought them to the church as their gift to God. To their surprise, the weeds turned into bright red flowers when they __74__ them near the nativity scene. From that day __75__, poinsettias have become an important part of Christmas celebrations.

V. Reading Comprehension (10%, @2)

In the past, video games were often criticized not only for being violent but also for keeping players indoors, glued to their television, computer or cellphone screens. Now a new category of video games, known as "augmented reality" games, is getting players outdoors and providing them with a variety of health benefits.

To play augmented reality games such as *Ingress*, *The Walk* and *Pokémon GO*, players must travel around their communities. Using the cameras and other technology in their cellphones or tablets, players can capture tiny monsters or solve puzzles in order to progress through a game. To complete these tasks, players must visit places where people interact, such as museums, parks and other public places.

The walking or biking that people do while playing these games is extremely beneficial for their bodies. It can strengthen their muscles and reduce their weight and blood pressure, thus lowering their risk of heart disease.

Another important health benefit stems from the social nature of augmented reality games. Most people play their favorite augmented reality game with one or more family members or friends. As they travel together from one location to another, they share the excitement that comes with each new discovery they make. This improves players' moods and in some cases can even lift them out of depression.

As with any outdoor activity, it is important for augmented reality game players to pay attention to their surroundings at all times in order to avoid accidents. As long as they are careful, they can have fun and help their bodies and minds, too.

- 76. What can be said of the background of this article?
 - A. The writer approves of this new kind of video game.
 - B. The writer is good at this new kind of video game.
 - C. The author is a developer of smartphone apps.
 - D. The author is skeptical about smartphone games.
- 77. In what way are augmented reality games different from traditional video games?
 - A. The former are going viral because they are easier to play.
 - B. The latter are gradually falling out of favor.
 - C. The former get people to leave their rooms.
 - D. The latter tend to cost more.
- 78. What can be inferred about players of augmented reality games?
 - A. They are typically shy.
 - B. They enjoy the privacy of the games.
 - C. They spend big money on these games.
 - D. They often have company.

In 2000, French archaeologist Franck Goddio and his team found the preserved remains of Thonis-Heracleion and Canopus, two ancient Egyptian cities, on the sea floor near the mouth of the Nile River. The team painstakingly dug the cities out from mountains of sand that had settled over them. Their efforts yielded some incredible discoveries, such as a five-meter-tall statue. A stele, or large stone monument, records the city's name and information about laws, such as tax regulations. And 69 ships lay buried in the same bay – the largest group of ancient ships ever found.

These cities were built on a foundation of soft clay. As their populations grew, the weight of people and homes compressed the clay. In A.D. 800 the ground below the city collapsed, causing people to flee. The ground collapsed again some time later, and over the course of 1,000 years, the land sank under the waves.

When Goddio and his team discovered the remains of the cities, they might have been tempted to claim ownership of their finds. Legally, they could only have done so if the discovery had been made in international waters. In this case, the treasures were found in Egyptian waters; thus, they clearly belonged to that country.

Since then, many of the items have been displayed in the Egyptian Museum of Cairo. Egyptian law forbids the export of these ancient objects, but the museum has been happy to loan them to art institutes in other countries. As a result, in 2016, the British Museum in London was able to mount a huge show entitled "Sunken cities: Egypt's lost worlds." It featured many of the finest objects that Goddio and his crew discovered.

- 79. What can be inferred about the "Sunken cities" exhibit?
 - A. The exhibition failed to attract visitors.
 - B. Most of the exhibits were borrowed items.
 - C. Issues arose over ownership of the items.
 - D. Egypt profited a lot from the exhibition.
- 80. According to the article, what is true about Thonis-Heracleion and Canopus?
 - A. The inhabitants were brutal barbarians.
 - B. Heavy taxes were imposed.
 - C. The cities grew increasingly populous.
 - D. The sunken ships explained the cities' demise.

	桃園市立	Z平鎮 	高級中學	1054	9年	第1學	期期	月末:	考二年級	及不限	是組足	別英之	文Ⅲ[20170)118	2000)5010	1043]全	體考	生 試題	分析表	₹
題	 題型	題分	標準答案		全體	T		554		高分約	7		150			分組			150		全體答	難易	鑑別
號	軍選題	1		A	В 56	C	D 5	E 0	未 A 1 131	B 11	C 7	D	E 0		A 99	B	<u>C</u>	D	E	未	對家	<u>指數</u>	指數
2	<u></u>	1	A C	448 17	19		51	0	0 3			13	0	0	10	26 8	20 107	25	0	0	80.87% 84.30%	0.767 0.783	0.213
3	<u> </u>	T i	D	21	40	_	_	0	0 6	1		125	0	0	11	23	31	85	0	0		0.700	0.267
4	單選題	1	В	40			47	0	0 6	_		5	0	0	22	84	21	23	0	0		0.717	0.313
5	單選題	1	C	55	21	416		0	1 8	-		11	0	0	30	15	71	33	0	1	75.09%	0.660	0.373
6	単選題	11	D	32	92	+	353	0	0 6	+		107	0	0	16	37	28	69	0	0		0.587	0.253
7	單選題	1	D	47	161	59		0	0 8	_		96	0		17	43	26	64	0	0		0.533	0.213
8	軍選題 軍選題	1	A	452 27	44 425			0	0 128				0	0	100 15	24 88	5 24	21	0	0		0.760 0.690	0.187
10	<u> </u>	1	B A	365	423 72	60		0	0 112				0		62	26	35	23 27	0	0 0		0.580	0.207 0.333
11	單選題	1	A	472	40			0	0 131			1	0		110	18	20	2	0	0		0.803	0.333
12	單選題	1	В	16	503			0	0 3			4	Ŏ	Ö	11	121	8	10	0	0		0.867	0.120
13	單選題	11	C	31	79		90	0	0 6	+		14	0	0	15	25	74	36	0	0	63.90%	0.623	0.260
14	單選題	1	C	30	13		38	0	0 5		134	9	0	0	10	9		16	0	0		0.830	0.127
15	單選題	1	В	64				0	0 12			3	0	0		102	11	11	0		81.77%	0.783	0.207
16 17	<u>單選題</u> 單選題	1	C D	135 46	99 47		52 452	0	0 34			13 133	0	0	45 21	33 22	55 3	17 104	0	0 0	1010070	0.460 0.790	0.187 0.193
18	<u></u>	1	В	91	300			0	2 21				0	0	28	70	32	19	0	<u>U</u>	53.97%	0.790	0.193
19	軍選題	1	A	414				0	0 124	-		-	0		99	47	2	2	0	0		0.743	0.167
20	單選題	1	D	45	8		449	0	0 6		11		0	0	20	4	17	109	0		80.87%	0.803	0.153
21	單選題	1	В	11	506	23	14	0	0 2			6	0	0	7	128	9	6	0		91.34%	0.880	0.053
22	單選題	1	D	16	74		418	0	0 2				0	0	8	29	<u>20</u>	93	0	0		0.730	0.220
23	<u>單選題</u>	1	D	41 454	69			0	0 9		35 11	95	0	0	100	33	51	47	0		52.53%	0.473	0.320
24	<u>單選題</u> 單選題	1	A C	23	24 50			0 1	0 130		119	21	0	0	108 11	11 23	21 66	10 50	0		81.77% 62.82%	0.793	0.147 0.353
26		1	A	274	64		93	0	0 82			19	0	0	61	31	21	37	0	0		0.017	0.333
27	單選題	î	C	15	49		57	0	0 2			9	Ŏ	0	5	14		27	0	0		0.783	0.180
28	單選題	1	В	10	465			0	0 2	133	11	4	0	0	4	110	31	5	0	0		0.810	0.153
29	單選題	11	C	40	93		16	0	0 10	+	_	2	0	0	17	33	93	7	0	0		0.727	0.213
30	<u> 軍選題</u>	1	D	13	206		151	0	1 2		65	40	0	_1	5	64	42	39	0		27.26%	0.263	0.007
31	單選題 單選題	1	A	297	33 382			0	1 81			25 4	0	1	69	80 80	39 33	34 17	0	0		0.500	0.080
32	<u></u>	1	B D	49 90	382 19		32 428	0	0 6			118	0	0	21 27	<u>80</u>		107	0	0	68.95% 77.26%	0.677	0.287
34	軍選題	1	В	51	348			0	0 12	_			0	0	14	73	42	21	0	0		0.730	0.200
35	單選題	i	C	20	6			0	0 5				0	0	7	5	113	25	0		84.12%	0.823	0.140
36	單選題	1	D	224	15		280	0	0 46	3	3	98	0	0	66	8	11	65	0	0	50.54%	0.543	0.220
37	單選題	1	C	_28		237		0	1 8				0	0	11	25	59	55	0	0		0.430	0.073
38	單選題	1	<u>D</u>	16			315	0	0 7			102	0	0	6	25	35	84	0		56.68%	0.617	0.113
39 40	<u>單選題</u> 單選題	1	B	30 430				0	0 6 0 122			2	0 0	0	11 99	89 28	43 18	7	0		67.69% 77.62%	0.710	0.233
41		1	A C	55	12			0 0	0 122		140		0	0	21	_20 8		7	0 0		82.85%	0.737 0.847	0.153 0.173
42	單選題	1	D	47	78			0	0 8				0	0	19	30	10	91	0	0	,	0.723	0.233
43	單選題	11	A	307				0	0 98				0		59	59	26	6	0		55.42%	0.523	0.260
44	單選題_	11	В	49	272		10	0	1 9				0	0	22	57	_67	4	0		49.10%	0.497	0.233
45	單選題	1	D	15	31		339	0	0 0			113	0	0	10	16	46	78	0		61.19%	0.637	0.233
46 47	<u> </u>	2	A	427 46	66 126			0	0 133 0 15	9	7 111	4	0	0	85 16	31 50	20 74	14	0	0		0.727	0.320
48	<u> </u>	2	C B	15				0	0 6				0	0		30 113	6	10 25	0		64.98% 85.38%	0.617 0.837	0.247 0.167
49	軍選題	2	D	56				0	0 12		1		0	0	23	6		93	0		78.52%	0.740	0.107
50	單選題	2	В	44	391	65	53	0	1 12		16		0	0	19	81	24	25	0	1	70.58%	0.643	0.207
51	軍選題_	2	C	26	3	485		0	0 6		137	7	0	0	12	2	112	24	0	0		0.827	0.160
52	單選題	2	B	49				0		130			0	0	29	94	15	12	0	0		0.747	0.240
53 54	<u>單選題</u> 單選題	2	D	24 15	69 20			0	0 2			118 111	0	0	16	27	25	82 95	0	0		0.667	0.240
55	<u> </u>	2	D C	63		347		0	0 3		111	111	0	0	9 32	9 28	47 68	85 22	0	0 0		0.653 0.597	0.173 0.287
56	單選題	2	C	39				0	0 6		121	1	0	0	23	40		5	0	0		0.597	0.260
		2	B,D	32				0	0 9	98		_	0	0	9	69	22	50	. 0	0		0.833	0.080
57	單選題							0	0 117	18		5	0		92	24	20	14	0	0		0.697	0.167
58	單選題	2	A	404	75					'م ا	6	134	0	0	28	18	22						
58 59	單選題 單選題	2 2	D	59	34	43	418	0	0 5		_						22	82	0	0	75.45%	0.720	0.347
58 59 60	軍選題 單選題 單選題	2	D C	59 153	34 53	43 281	418 67	0	0 28	11	102	9	0	0	50	26	46	28	0	0	75.45% 50.72%	0.720 0.493	0.373
58 59 60 61	單選題 單選題 單選題 單選題	2 2	D C C	59 153 50	34 53 18	43 281 405	418 67 51	0 30	0 28 0 8	11 5	102 124	9	4	0	50 25	26 12	46 67	28 28	0 18	0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10%	0.720 0.493 0.637	0.373 0.380
58 59 60 61 62	軍選題 軍選題 軍選題 軍選題 軍選題	2 2 2 1	D C C A	59 153 50 277	34 53 18 211	43 281 405 24	418 67 51 29	0 30 13	0 28 0 8 0 100	11 5 43	102 124 0	9 9 4	4	0 0 0	50 25 30	26 12 85	46 67 14	28 28 16	0 18 5	0 0 0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10% 50.00%	0.720 0.493 0.637 0.433	0.373 0.380 0.467
58 59 60 61 62 63	軍選題 軍選題 軍選題 軍選題 軍選題 軍選題	2 2	D C C A E	59 153 50 277 7	34 53 18 211 3	43 281 405 24 69	418 67 51 29 10	0 30 13 465	0 28 0 8 0 100 0 1	11 5 43	102 124 0 9	9 9 4 2	4 3 137	0 0 0 0	50 25 30 3	26 12 85 2	46 67 14 39	28 28 16 6	0 18 5 100	0 0 0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10% 50.00% 83.94%	0.720 0.493 0.637 0.433 0.790	0.373 0.380 0.467 0.247
58 59 60 61 62	軍選題 軍選題 軍選題 軍選題 軍選題	2 2 2 1	D C C A	59 153 50 277 7	34 53 18 211 3 317	43 281 405 24 69 19	418 67 51 29 10	0 30 13	0 28 0 8 0 100	11 5 43 1 101	102 124 0 9	9 9 4 2	4	0 0 0	50 25 30	26 12 85	46 67 14	28 28 16	0 18 5 100 11	0 0 0 0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10% 50.00% 83.94% 57.22%	0.720 0.493 0.637 0.433	0.373 0.380 0.467
58 59 60 61 62 63 64	單選題 單單單選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選選	2 2 2 1	D C C A E B	59 153 50 277 7 166 50 24	34 53 18 211 3 317 14 104	43 281 405 24 69 19 36 69	418 67 51 29 10 34 434 261	0 30 13 465 18	0 28 0 8 0 100 0 1 0 31 0 11 1 4	11 5 43 1 101 2 13	102 124 0 9 8 8 13	9 4 2 7 127 94	4 3 137 3 2 26	0 0 0 0 0	50 25 30 3 63 24 9	26 12 85 2 49 8	46 67 14 39 10 17	28 28 16 6 17 88 44	0 18 5 100	0 0 0 0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10% 50.00% 83.94% 57.22% 78.34% 47.11%	0.720 0.493 0.637 0.433 0.790 0.500	0.373 0.380 0.467 0.247 0.347
58 59 60 61 62 63 64 65 66 67	軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍	2 2 1 1 1 1 1 1	D C C A E B D D B	59 153 50 277 7 166 50 24 84	34 53 18 211 3 317 14 104 325	43 281 405 24 69 19 36 69 93	418 67 51 29 10 34 434 261 40	0 30 13 465 18 20 95	0 28 0 100 0 1 0 31 0 11 1 4 0 10	11 5 43 1 101 2 13 123	102 124 0 9 8 8 13 10	9 9 4 2 7 127 94 5	4 3 137 3 2 26 2	0 0 0 0 0 0	50 25 30 3 63 24 9	26 12 85 2 49 8 41 55	46 67 14 39 10 17 19 36	28 28 16 6 17 88 44	0 18 5 100 11 13 37 5	0 0 0 0 0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10% 50.00% 83.94% 57.22% 78.34% 47.11% 58.66%	0.720 0.493 0.637 0.433 0.790 0.500 0.717 0.460 0.593	0.373 0.380 0.467 0.247 0.347 0.260 0.333 0.453
58 59 60 61 62 63 64 65 66 67 68	軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍	2 2 2 1	D C C A E B D D B A	59 153 50 277 7 166 50 24 84 181	34 53 18 211 3 317 14 104 325 43	43 281 405 24 69 19 36 69 93 114	418 67 51 29 10 34 434 261 40 112	0 30 13 465 18 20 95 12 103	0 28 0 100 0 1 0 31 0 11 1 4 0 10 1 81	11 5 43 1 101 2 13 123 4	102 124 0 9 8 8 13 10 29	9 9 4 2 7 127 94 5 19	4 3 137 3 2 26 2 17	0 0 0 0 0 0 0	50 25 30 3 63 24 9 35 28	26 12 85 2 49 8 41 55	46 67 14 39 10 17 19 36 29	28 28 16 6 17 88 44 19	0 18 5 100 11 13 37 5 32	0 0 0 0 0 0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10% 50.00% 83.94% 57.22% 78.34% 47.11% 58.66% 32.67%	0.720 0.493 0.637 0.433 0.790 0.500 0.717 0.460 0.593 0.363	0.373 0.380 0.467 0.247 0.347 0.260 0.333 0.453 0.353
58 59 60 61 62 63 64 65 66 67	軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍軍	2 2 1 1 1 1 1 1	D C C A E B D D B	59 153 50 277 7 166 50 24 84	34 53 18 211 3 317 14 104 325 43 65	43 281 405 24 69 19 36 69 93 114 103	418 67 51 29 10 34 434 261 40 112 108	0 30 13 465 18 20 95 12 103	0 28 0 100 0 1 0 31 0 11 1 4 0 10	11 5 43 1 101 2 13 123 4 11	102 124 0 9 8 8 13 10 29	9 9 4 2 7 127 94 *5 19 27	4 3 137 3 2 26 2	0 0 0 0 0 0	50 25 30 3 63 24 9	26 12 85 2 49 8 41 55	46 67 14 39 10 17 19 36	28 28 16 6 17 88 44	0 18 5 100 11 13 37 5	0 0 0 0 0 0 0	75.45% 50.72% 73.10% 50.00% 83.94% 57.22% 78.34% 47.11% 58.66%	0.720 0.493 0.637 0.433 0.790 0.500 0.717 0.460 0.593	0.373 0.380 0.467 0.247 0.347 0.260 0.333 0.453

	桃園市立平鎮高級中學 105學年第1學期 期末考二年級不限組別英文Ⅲ[20170118200050101043] 全體考生 試題分析表													Ê										
題	日本 北川	昭八	細油炒中	全體			554			高分組			150			1	5分約	1		150		全體答	難易	鑑別
號	題型	題分	標準答案	Α	В	С	D	Е	未	Α	В	С	D	Е	未	A	В	С	D	Е	未	對逐	指數	指數
71	單選題	1	С	71	16	413	30	24	0	13	4	122	4	7	0	32	11	81	16	10	0	74.55%	0.677	0.273
72	單選題	1_1_	В	13	508	7	15	11	0	6	134	0	2	8	0	6	125	7	11	1	0	91.70%	0.863	0.060
73	單選題	1	Α	422	12	43	24	53	0	120	7	_10	4	9	0	86	4	22	13	25	0	76.17%	0.687	0.227
74	單選題	1	E	17	9	78	21	429	0	2	3	14	6	125	0	10	5	31	12	92	0	77.44%	0.723	0.220
75	單選題	1	D	29	9	18	465	33	0	10	3	1	133	3	0	14	4	15	100	17	0	83.94%	0.777	0.220
76	單選題	2	A	344	47	41	122	0	0	104	10	13	23	0	0	70	23	15	42	0	0	62.09%	0.580	0.227
77	單選題	2	C	28	42	479	5	0	0	6	8	135	1	0	0	14	_17	115	4	0	0	86.46%	0.833	0.133
78	單選題	2	D	30	352	18	153	1	0	12	68	5	65	0	0	7	119	6	17	1	0	27.62%	0.273	0.320
79	單選題	2	В	67	211	122	149	0	5	16	78	25	29	0	2	30	37	27	53	0	3	38.09%	0.383	0.273
80	單選題	2	С	49	67	269	163	0	6	8	19	81	40	0	2	19	23	56	48	0	4	48.56%	0.457	0.167
											選填	題或	万選	項以	上各	題以	1(或	4)表	示作	答正	確、2	(或B) 表	示作答 錯	誤

五樗 (87, 82,72,56,45) 平均 68/100